
 

ESOL 
 

Welcome to the 
ESOL Study 
Programme 

Course details 

• Course Code: MITU002F1A & 
MITU006F1A 

• Pelham Campus 

 

Congratulations for getting a place on our ESOL Course. We look forward to meeting you again 
in Induction Week. This starts on Tuesday 3rd September 2024 at 10.30am.  Please come to 
reception and look for the ESOL banner. 

What to bring on your first day 

• College ID (if you are a returning student) 

• Pens and Pencil 

• Highlighter pen 

• Recyclable water bottle (water stations located around the college) 

• Packed lunch or money for lunch 

Summer tasks 

Practise your English this summer.  Here are some links for useful websites to help you. 

https://learnenglish.britishcouncil.org/ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/learningenglish/english/ 

https://www.easypacelearning.com/ 

https://www.teflhub.com/student-exercises/ 

Other 

You will complete enrolment and get your student ID in induction week.  We will give you more 
details on Tuesday 3rd September. 

Contact details 

If you need to contact us please email:  ESOL@gbmc.ac.uk 
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